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Community Outreach Office Opens Today in Coudersport 
 

WEXFORD, Pa. (Sept. 28) – JKLM Energy, LLC issued the following update to the public regarding the 

company’s continuing response to the release of drilling chemicals at its Sweden Township, Potter 

County wellpad. These updates and related information are available at a project-specific website:  

www.northhollowresponse.com 

As of September 27, 2015, JKLM Energy, LLC has received a total of 29 lab results from water sources 

and surface water locations near the Reese Hollow 118 wellpad. Isopropanol, the chemical of principal 

concern in regard to the release from the drill site, has been detected in only one water well, with a total 

of four wells confirmed with levels of methylene blue activated substances (MBAS) above applicable 

standards. MBAS are used to test for the presence of surfactants. Isopropanol and MBAS were not 

detected in 24 samples to date.  

As mentioned previously, preliminary results from the nearby Hershey Pond were also received and 

indicate the presence of MBAS, consistent with foamy water conditions observed in the pond. JKLM is 

continuing to reach out to residents between the well pad and the Hershey Pond.  The company is 

treating this result as if it is from the release, but the presence of MBAS could also be traced to other 

sources, including household laundry detergent and soap. Samples are being taken daily at the pond 

following the discovery of the issue.  A hydrogeologist has also been retained to map the aquifer in 

which the chemicals were released at the wellpad.  Residents in this area who notice a change in their 

water quality or have other concerns can to contact Dean Boorum at (814) 598-3960 to schedule a 

water well inspection/sample and receive a supply of bottled water while the sample is being analyzed.  

The JKLM Community Outreach office is now open at 200 N. West St. in Coudersport and will be 

staffed from 9:00 AM to 7:00 PM, Monday through Friday. The public is invited to visit the office to talk 

with project managers, and view maps and related information about the company’s response efforts.  

JKLM is continuing to work closely with local officials as well as the Pennsylvania Department of 

Environmental Protection to limit the release’s impact to the community and restore the local water 

aquifer to pre-drilling quality.  

# # # 

About JKLM Energy, LLC: JKLM is a privately held oil and gas producer headquartered in Wexford, 

Pa.  The company is conducting operations at locations in Potter County. 

http://www.northhollowresponse.com/

